
 A G E N D A 
 
 JAMES CITY COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 WORK SESSION 
 
 County Government Center Board Room 
 
 June 28, 2005 
 
 4:00 P.M. 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A. CALL TO ORDER 
 
B. ROLL CALL 
 
C. BOARD DISCUSSIONS 
 
 1. Youth Advisory Council 
 2. Proposal to Create a Public Transit Authority 
 
D. RECESS 
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  WORK SESSION 
 
 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: June 28, 2005 
 
TO: The Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Nancy Ellis, Director of Youth Services 
 
SUBJECT: Youth Advisory Council 
          
 
The Youth Advisory Council was formed six years ago for the purpose of serving as a link between the youth 
of James City County and the government of James City County.  The Council serves as a forum for the 
youth of the County to present their ideas, needs and suggestions and to enhance the awareness of needs, 
challenges, and issues affecting the youth of James City County. 
 
The Council is comprised of 15 youth who represent a diverse population by gender, race, school, grade, and 
income status. Youth are required to complete an application and interview process and must have a positive 
reference from a teacher. 
 
As with previous work sessions, the Council felt a work session would be a good opportunity to facilitate 
dialogue between the groups and allow for improved understanding of their relationship with the Board. 
 
The Council will provide the Board with an overview of their accomplishments, their goals for the coming 
years, and some feedback concerning what they perceive to be pressing issues in our community.  Attached 
are the results of the biannual survey developed and administered by the Council as part of their 
responsibilities. The Board may find this information useful in the upcoming discussions with the Council. 
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Youthcoun.mem 
 
Attachment 

























  WORK SESSION 
 
 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: June 28, 2005 
 
TO: The Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Doug Powell, Acting Manager of Community Services 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Create a Public Transit Authority 
 
 
Attached is the final report on the potential for creating a regional public transit Authority.  Staff and the 
consultant who prepared the repot will attend the Board’s June 28 Work Session to discuss the report. 
 
Staff will be seeking the Board’s support to continue efforts toward creating a regional transit authority with a 
goal of implementation on July 1, 2006. 
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